
Don’t forget to wear your club name badge  
– you may win the $10 drawing! 

 

    

 

 
 

Saturday, March 29, 2008 at 10:30AM 
(Oscar’s opens at 10:30 a.m.) 

 

Spring 2008 Meeting at Oscar’s in Temecula 
 

• This will be a great time to test-drive your Imperial before driving it to 
Bakersfield for the Statewide Meet. 

• We’ll plan the caravans going to the Statewide Meet. 

• March 25 (postmark) will be the deadline to register your car for the 
Statewide Meet! (The invitations will be mailed by 2/29) 

• We need your input on future club events/tours! 

• We are planning another great year! 

 

 

 Oscar? 
To get to Oscar’s: from the I-15 in Temecula, take the Rancho California Rd. 

exit, and head east – it’s just a block or so on the right hand side, up on a knoll 

overlooking a small lake! 


